
March 16, 2021

Dear Gess Elementary Families,

This year we are happy to offer an extended school year to all our Gess students. This will be in 
the form of a summer school program that will begin June 14th and run through July 9th. Grade 
levels will be combined depending on how many students we have in each grade.  We will continue 
to follow all safety protocols including mask wearing and social distancing. 

We are planning for this program to run from 8:00-12:30 daily, Monday through Thursday.
Busing from a central location will be offered. If you would like your child to attend, please let 
us know by filling out and promptly returning the form below.  We will reserve a spot for your 
child when we receive this form.  

What: Summer School at Gess Elementary

When: June 14- July 9 4 Days/Week

Time: 8:00-12:30         

Transportation: Busing is offered from a central location close to where you live.

---------------------------------------------------

□ Please save a spot for my child in Summer School.   

We will need transportation. _______    I will provide transportation. ________

_____________________________________________________
              Student’s first and last name 

_____________________________________________________
        Address for Bus route                                                                           

__________________________              ____________________
        Current Teacher                                                                                                      Current Grade Level


